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May 14, 2024 

 

Notice Regarding Refunds to 340B Covered Entities  
 
 
WG Critical Care has recalculated 340B ceiling prices for the NDC listed below for                                
Q4 2023 – Q1 2024.  
 

NDC Product Description 
44567-0501-10 LEVETIRACETAM IN 0.82% SODIUM CHLORIDE INJ 500MG/100ML 

 
340B Covered Entities that purchased the impacted WG product during this timeframe will receive 
a refund as described below: 
 

• Covered Entities that WG Critical Care has determined are owed a cumulative refund 
amount equal to or greater than $50.00, WG Critical Care will issue refunds directly to the 
340B Covered Entity of record. 

• WG Critical Care has asked the Office of Pharmacy Affairs (OPA) to post this Notice on 
OPA’s public website to give affected Covered Entities that may be owed less than $50.00 
the opportunity to request refunds. Accordingly, if a Covered Entity purchased the 
impacted NDC in the applicable Refund Period, and does not receive an automatic refund 
by May 31, 2024, the Covered Entity should contact governmentpricing@wgccrx.com if it 
wishes to request a refund or has any questions. Please use the subject line of “340B 
Standard Refile” and your entities 340B ID. In addition, please include in the body of your 
email: NDC Number, Quantity, Original Purchase Invoice Number, Invoice Date, and the 
Wholesaler the product was purchased through for all affected products so that we can 
research your inquiry further. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
WG Critical Care, LLC 
 
 


